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Boswell Memorial Hospital

Febraury 22, 2005

To Whom It May Concern:;

This letter of recommendation comes with great appreciation for the services we have received from RadSciences Group.
I would first like to say that they are definitely one of the better recruitment companies | have ever worked with. The
working relationship | have with my recruiter, Dale Hannegan, has been exceptional. He not only works hard to
understand your needs and concerns but also makes a genuine effort to get the job done right.

During any recruiting process, communication is always the key to success. | would definitely score Dale an “A+” on
communication, responsiveness, and quality service. He was continually in contact with me throughout the process and
was always readily available to me when | had questions or comments. | will, without a doubt, continue to utilize the
services of RadSciences Group when needed. | am proud to be giving my recommendation for this outstanding
organization.

Sincerely,
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Tom Youngberg

Assistant Director of Radiology
Walter O. Boswell Memorial Hospital
(623) 876-5651



